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TO: SENATORS MEMBERS AND OTHER BUILDING OCCUPANTS 

Temporary Closure of House of Representatives Staff Car Park Entrance 
– Saturday 14 May 2011 

1 The House of Representatives staff car park entrance will be closed from 
1:00pm to 4:00pm on Saturday 14 May 2011 to enable maintenance to be 

carried out on the roller shutter. 

2 The work is needed to repair damage caused by a vehicle hitting the roller 
shutter earlier this year.  

3 As a result, vehicles will not be able to enter the House of Representatives 
staff car park during this time.  These works will not affect vehicles leaving the 
car park. 

4 Alternative parking arrangements during this time are available at the 

public underground or Senate car parks, or at the open air ‘razor blade’ car park 
adjacent to the Ministerial Wing. 
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